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MEETINGS 

TIQG Meetings are held on the 

fourth Thursday of the month. For 

the next while, the meetings are 

taking place over Zoom.  Invita-

tions to join the meeting will be 

sent to all members with email ad-

dresses. Check your email close to 

the date! 

September 24 at 7:00 PM. 
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From the President 

²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ŀƭƭΦ   Lƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ ƻǳǊ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ŀ 
ǎƴƻǿ ǎǘƻǊƳΣ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ƴƻ ƛŘŜŀ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǘƘŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƻǾƛŘ ǇŀƴŘŜƳƛŎΦ  
hǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƘŀƴƎŜŘ ƛƴ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿŀȅǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǝƳŜΦ  ²Ƙƻ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ǘƘŀǘ 
ƻǳǊ ŦŀŎŜ-ǘƻ-ŦŀŎŜ vǳƛƭǘ {ǘƻǊŜ ǎƘƻǇǇƛƴƎΣ ǿƻǊƪ ǎƘƻǇǎΣ Ƴƛƴƛ ǊŜǘǊŜŀǘǎ ŀƴŘ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ 
ǿƻǳƭŘ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŀ ŎƭƻǎŜΦ  [Ŝǘϥǎ ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŎƻƴǉǳŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǾƛǊǳǎ ǎƻƻƴŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ƭŀǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ 
ǿŜ ƎŜǘ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ - L Ƴƛǎǎ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ǾŜǊȅ ƳǳŎƘΦ  
 
aŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǳǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǝƭƭ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƳŀǎƪǎΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƘƛƭπ
ŘǊŜƴ ƴŜŜŘ ǇǊƻǘŜŎǝƻƴΦ  {Ŝǿ ƻƴΗ 
 
²ƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŎŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘ Ǿƛŀ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊ ½ƻƻƳ 
ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΣ L ǘƘƛƴƪ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀŘƧǳǎǘƳŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜ tǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ƛǎ 
ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǾŜǊȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŀōƭŜΦ  ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ 
ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊǎΣ ǎƻ ƛǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƴƛŎŜ ŦƻǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŎƘ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜ 
ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΦ   
 

 Gloria Van Dusen 

I hope you are enjoying the cooler weather as you read this newsletter.  There are 

some lovely pictures of projects related to block of the month and donated items to 

inspire you.  We also have some new advertisers.  It is great to have their support and 

for us to support our local businesses.   

Over the last several months, technology has become an important part of our lives as 

we communicate, socialize and shop.  You will find information on page 3 under Pro-

gram about how our guild is embracing technology to keep us all connected.  

Once in a while we receive an email through our website from people looking to com-

mission a quilt. If you are interested in doing this kind of work, please let me know at 

info@thousandislandsquiltersguild.com and I will put you on a list of people that will 

receive the information about these requests. 

Check out a delicious looking recipe on the last page.  I can imagine these muffins 

baking as I work on my latest quilt! 

Happy quilting!  See you on Zoom. 

Jennifer Clark,  Newsletter Editor 

September Guild  

Meeting 

¶ Guest SpeakerñThe Textile 

Museum 

¶ Guest Quilt Shop 

¶ Show & Tell 

¶ Bring your own drink  
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THOUSAND ISLANDS QUILTERSõ GUILD  

2019-2020 MANAGEMENT TEAM  

Executive Committee  

President:   Gloria Van Dusen  

Vice-President:  Pat Volk 

Past President:  Liz Brouwer  

Secretary:  Kathy Colwell 

Treasurer:  Janice Hewson  

Management Group Committees  

Community Outreach 

     Blue Trunk:   Debbie Stewart  

     Brockville & Area Food Bank:  Dyane Dezainde  

     Habitat for Humanity:  Debbie Stewart  

     Meals On Wheels:  Janice Hewson & Donna 

  McMillan  

     Upper Canada Village:  Maggie Sportel   

Facebook: Carol Blake 

Website:  Jennifer Clark 

Hospitality:  Barb Jackson  

Library:  Gail Bury 

Membership:  Donna McMillan & Muv Jenkins  

Newsletter:  Jennifer Clark  

Nominating Committee:  Liz Brouwer  

Photography:  Michelle Peters   

Program:  Pat Volk 

Appliqué Group:   Dianne Fyn 

Block of the Month:  Jean Boyd 

Publicity:  Carol Blake 

Quilt Show:  Gloria Van Dusen, Jackie Peterson  

Members' Boutique:  J. Hewson & D. McMillan 

Membership 

The Member Registration Form (2020-2021) and Media Re-

lease Form are attached to this newsletter and members 

who have not already registered are encouraged to do so.  

REMINDER: Returning members pay only $15 membership 

fee for this year.  Members who do not renew by the end of 

September will be removed from the membership list. The 

cost for NEW members is $30.   

Note: The Media Release Form does NOT need to be com-

pleted by a Returning Member unless requesting a change 

in status.   

Membership forms and fees may be sent to: 

Thousand Islands QuiltersõGuild  

P.O. Box 582, 

Brockville, ON 

K6V 5V7 

I am hoping to complete attendance for the September 

meeting using a feature in ZOOM. 

Donna McMillan  

Fellowship 
The Guild is a community with opportunities for making and 

extending friendships.   

Donna and Muv would be happy to send cards, on behalf of 

TIQG, for special occasions such as Birthdays, Get Well, Bon 

Voyage (leaving the area) and Sympathy/Condolences. 

Email Muv at: muvj@mac.com or  

Donna at: safaridm@sympatico.ca 

 

As quilt show co
this year. BUT I am HAPPY to not put any lives or health at risk. 
There is always next year. Stay safe, stay strong, and sew away 
your troubles.

Jackie Peterson

Magnetic Lapel Buttons  

 

The small magnetic TIQG lapel buttons 

are available for $5.00. Contact Janice if 

you would like to purchase one. 

Remember to Wear Your Name Tag 

Do you have an engraved Guild name badge? They are very 

useful at meetings & workshops or other Guild events. They 

are only $15 and can be ordered by emailing: 

 hewsonjanice@gmail.com.  Janice Hewson 

mailto:muvj@mac.com
mailto:safaridm@sympatico.ca
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Perky Placemats 

Many people have been busy sewing during the 

current pandemic.  I have already received a 

number of placemats created for the Meals on 

Wheels program.  If you have created placemats 

you wish to donate, please contact me to organ-

ize drop off or pick up.  You can reach me by 

calling 613-342-2181 OR emailing  

safaridm@sympatico.ca 

THANKS, Donna McMillan 

 

Program 
 Welcome back everyone! Itõs a brand new guild year 

and a new way of doing business.  We are entering the 

world of Zoom as are many of the other guilds in Eastern 

Ontario.  

 We will be providing some training on using Zoom.  

Jane Guthrie has already started on this. All the information 

you need to get started will be included in an email to you.  

If you have never used Zoom before please contact Jane to 

attend one of the training sessions so that you can enjoy 

our meetings stress free.  If you are already a Zoom user, 

then youõll be well on your way but we would welcome your 

attendance at the sessions. This training is optional but 

highly recommended! 

 We are actively seeking Zoom speakers. We have 

several lined up already and Iõm sure that as we go forward, 

there will be more and more teachers/speakers that will be 

using this technology.  One of the great advantages of Zoom 

is that we can get speakers from all over the world, some-

thing we canõt do in person! 

 Our featured speaker this month will be The Textile 

Museum.  Since we are all new to this, Iõm sure that it will 

be interesting.  

 We will also be adding a Quilt Shop of the Month.  

Iõm sure weõll all enjoy that! 

 Now on to Workshops.  Jackie Peterson will be 

teaching the Wallet workshop in October, via Zoom.  The 

cost is $50.00. If you are interested please contact Jackie 

quiltmom@saqm.com. 

 I do apologize, Iõve been a little short on details here 

as a family emergency has taken me to Calgary and Iõm 

writing this without the benefit of my notes.  I donõt want to 

give anyone the wrong information.   

 I want to thank the Program Team. They are the 

greatest group and work very hard to benefit our guild.  If 

you would like to join us, please let me know. 

mithander1@cogeco.ca  

 

Pat Volk 

VP/Programme 

Members Boutique 

During the summer, some of our members took 

time to make a variety of aprons, placemats, ta-

ble runners & table toppers to add to our invento-

ry so we would have great new items for our next 

sale. If you would like to support the Membersõ 

Boutique, I have a variety of baby panels & fabric 

packages available for you to use to make pro-

jects for us. Email me (hewsonjanice@gmail.com) 

to make arrangements for pick up or drop off. 

Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baby Quilts 
 

This summer, Donna & I spent time making some 

more baby quilts for moms & babies in the 

ôHealthy Babies ð Healthy Childrenõ programme at 

the Health Unit. These small quilts are great for 

use in their ôon the floorõ activities. Thanks to all 

who have donated flannel fabric to us for use in 

this initiative. 

 

Janice Hewson 

mailto:quiltmom@saqm.com
mailto:mithander1@cogeco.ca
mailto:hewsonjanice@gmail.com
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Advertisers 

This summer we offered advertising opportunities to quilt shops in Southeastern Ontario and to all of our 

quilt show vendors. Thanks to all who opted to support this initiative. If others are interested, please contact 

Janice Hewson, TIQG Treasurer at hewsonjanice@gmail.com for details  

mailto:hewsonjanice@gmail.com
taylorsewing.com
3dogsquilting.ca
uppercanadaquiltworks.com
harebrainedhappenings.com
happywifequilting.ca
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Advertisers 

                              

Be Inspired! Be Supported! Feel the Joy of Creating! 

 Open House, September 17th - 19th 

 Bring this ad to the Open House In-Store or Mention it at 
Online Checkout and receive a Complimentary Fabric 
Swatch Pack of our Modern Fabrics (while quantities 

last). 

 Your Canadian Quilting Destination 

www.watergirlquiltco.com  123 King St. W., Prescott, ON 

http://www.watergirlquiltco.com
madmoodyquiltingfabrics.com

